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I take this opportunity to express my gratitude to 

the Financial Secretary, the Director of Audit,  

Senior Chief Executives, Permanent Secretaries, 

Supervising Officers and the Government Printer 

for their usual support and co-operation. 

 

I also wish to put on record the hard work and 

dedication put up by all Treasury staff for their 

sustained effort to enable the timely preparation 

and submission of the statutory financial 

statements.   

 

 

 

J. VALAYTHEN 

ACCOUNTANT-GENERAL 

 
 
 

 


